
 
 
 
Kentucky Retirement Systems (KRS) will be Kentucky Public Pensions 
Authority (KPPA) effective April 1, 2021  
 
 
 

 
 

AGENCY NAME CHANGE  

Effective April 1, 2021, the Kentucky Retirement Systems (KRS) as an agency of 
the Commonwealth will be known as the Kentucky Public Pensions Authority 
(KPPA).  

In 2020, House Bill 484 established a new governance structure for KRS resulting in the 
agency’s name change, however, the staff will remain the same. Members will not 


